
Unofficial Minutes 
Untenured Faculty Organization 

November 3, 2010 
3:00-4:00p.m. in HML, Haak Boardroom 

 
Attendance: J. Bush, P. Berends, K. Johnson, M. Ram  
 
Quorum not present. 
 
Notes are from general discussion of those in attendance. 
 
 

- RTP process discussion. 
o An RTP follow-up meeting with Janette Redd-Williams will be pursued. 

 
- Language for proposed amendment for constitution and by-laws approved.  Most of 

those whose responded (via e-mail) were in favor of it. 
 

- Assessment program sponsored by UFO on November 2 drew 7 attendees.  Very well 
done program.  Thanks need to be sent to Andrew Lawson and Susan Currie Sivek. 

 
- Need to approach new Tenure Track faculty about open positions. 
 
- Next meeting will be held on Dec. 2, 2010 at noon in the Haak Boardroom. 
 
- Activity Schedule.  We’d like to see something scheduled in later November. 
 

o Melanie Ram brought up the idea of utilizing the Council of Undergraduate 
Research or having UFO members do research presentation in a UFO 
sponsored program 

 


